
 

MEMORANDUM 

City of Angels City Council 

  

Date: July 15, 2025 

To: City of Angels City Council 

From: Amy Augustine, AICP – City Planner 

Re: RESOLUTION:  25-47 AUTHORIZING STATE ROUTE 49 ROAD CLOSURE 
IN THE CITY OF ANGELS FOR THE BRET HARTE HIGH SCHOOL 
HOMECOMING PARADE AND RALLY 

Recommendation: 

Approve Resolution 25-47. 

Background: 

The Bret Harte High School District requests approval from the City Council to close Highway 49 
between Vallecito Road and Bret Harte Drive on September 26, 2024, from 2 p.m. until 3 p.m. for the 
Homecoming Parade and Rally. 

Discussion: 

None 

Financial Impact: 

The School District generally requests a fee waiver for this parade.   Past events have required 
approximately 6-9 hours in staff time to set up for and monitor the event plus the City’s Parade Fee 
totaling approximately $1,200.   This is paid for out of the General Fund’s Community Support Fund 
which is included in the adopted 2025/2026 City of Angels Budget. 

Attachment: 

A.  Resolution 25-47 

 


